From: Veronica Mcndoe [

Sent: 21 December 2023 20:27
To: Planning
Subject: 2023/4757/P

Utopia Village, Chalcot Road NW1
We do care and, politely request, or indeed demand that consultation be substantially extended.

We need to be able to understand the rational of permitting industrial equipment in a residential area. Is the
Camden Local Plan of no relevance here?

It appears this addition to the original planning application has been ‘snuck’ in whilst we are all too busy with year-
end activities to notice or indeed care.

This addition will impact on the lives of many families living in Gloucester Avenue, Chalcot Road, Edis Street and
Egbert Street and indeed will impact on Primrose Hill as a whole.

We need some serious Community Planning here but in the first instance we need an extension of the consultation
period and a meeting with the applicants and their architects and relevant consultants.

Veronica McIndoe
15 Chalcot Road
LONDON

NW1 8LL



